

June 4, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of ONE THOUSAND SIX HUNDRED DOLLARS (\$1,600) now standing to the credit of the account from CFO CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

CFO SALARIES AND WAGES..... \$1,600

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Sincerely,

Jon Mitchel Mayor



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

June 11, 2020

ORDERED, that the sum of ONE THOUSAND SIX HUNDRED DOLLARS (\$1,600) now standing to the credit of the account from CFO CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

CFO SALARIES AND WAGES.....\$1,600

To be certified and approved by the Department Head





ARI J. SKY CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

May 29, 2020

TO: Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell

FROM: Ari J. Sky

SUBJECT: FY 2020 Transfer - Chief Financial Officer

Please accept this memorandum as a request to transfer \$4,600 to my office's personnel budget. This amount will be needed to fund cost of living increases that were not included in the FY 2020 budget. I have identified \$1,600 that may be transferred internally; the remaining \$3,000 may be provided from vacancy savings elsewhere in the Finance Team.

Thank you for your consideration.